Vermont Vehicle and Automotive Distributors Association
Annual Meeting Minutes
September 28, 2023 — Stoweflake Resort

Managing Director Matt Cota called the Annual Meeting to order at 11:30.

Mitchell Jay made a motion to approve the minutes from the 2022 VADA annual meeting.
Seconded by Scott Brileya, approved unanimously.

Dave Birmingham made a motion to approve the slate of directors for 2024 as follows:
Denise Alosa
Scott Brileya
Jack Castellaneta
Bob Cody
John DuBrul
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Mike Loschiavo
Jane Lowery
Seconded by Scott Brileya, the motion was approved unanimously.

Mike Loschiavo made a motion to approve the 2024 slate of Executive Officers as follows:
Jack Castellaneta, President
John DuBrul, Vice President
Mitchell Jay, Treasurer

Seconded by Dave Birmingham, the motion was approved unanimously.

The 2023 VADA Annual Meeting adjourned at 11:45am.



